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commentletters - 1149 Spyglass H|II Road Pebble Beach
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From: "Michael G. Berolzhelmer" <mgb@berolzhenner net>
To: <commentletters@waterboards,ca.gov>

Date:  Monday, September 28, 2009 7:10 AM
Subject: 1149 Spyglass Hill Road; Pebble Beach
CC: "Sheila German'" <sgerman(@croceco.com>

I have purchased extra water credits and paid in good faith so that | may add, some day, a fourth bed-room to my home for a
careglver to provide me services in 5-10 years The addition would be subject to all local permits. Of course.

I believe it unfair that | might not continue to have the use of my own residence as | age, and instead be forced to move
elsewhere; especially when | have made a good faith payment under legal circumstances to obtain additional credits.

| also support the construction of a Desalinization Plant in the Moss Landing area to remove supply pressure on the regional
community.

Michael G. Berolzheimer
831277 0067,
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